
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

FOR OUR PRAYERS 

Holy Father’s Intentions for August 

Universal: That volunteers may give themselves generously to the  

service of the needy. 

Evangelization: That setting aside our very selves we may learn to be 

neighbours to those who find themselves on the margins of human life 

and society.  

For those for whom prayers have been requested: Gladys Weaver,  

Theresa Duncan, Barbara Kelly, Vicky Benefield, Susan Richards,  

Haworth Richardson, David Poole, Mark Eustice, Molly Booth, David 

Wooledge, Ligaya Baptista, Eileen, Mark Ronan, Daisy Bushnell, John 

Howard, Mark Gillette.  Fr. Louis Rieunier  

PASTORAL COMMITTEE  The next Meeting will be on Monday, 

28th September  7.30pm in church after mass 

FINANCE COMMITTEE The next Finance Committee will be on  

Thursday 10th September, 7.30pm 

FUTURE FUNDRAISING  AND SOCIALISING EVENTS  

NEXT PRODUCT STALL  9th August.   
TASS EVENT  29th August will need bric a brac, please put at back of 

church and volunteers for the day, please see Gill or Maria 

Devon Historic Churches sponsored bike ride 12th September  

Sponsor forms at back of church for those who wish to take part. 50% of 

money raised will go to our church. Poster on board for more details. 

Harvest Supper  -  Saturday 3rd October, will at back of church to  

include a quiz  Tickets will be £7.50 and £3 for children 

Canticorum concert (Callington based) Saturday 12th December  

CATALYST  Please see newsletter at back of church. Youth work in 

 local schools. For more details speak to Gill Mill. 

 

FOOD BANK  We are now in the School holidays please don't forget the 

Food Bank as children will not be getting their school meals during this 

period. (No more pasta required thank you) Tinned meats are suggested. 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives  

Tavistock:  Gill Mill  01822 613677, Maria Neal 01822 834846 

Ordinariate Mission: Jackie Foster 01726 66941 

The Parish of 
Our Lady of  the Assumption & St. Magdalen,  

Tavistock,  
Website: ourladytavistock.org.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/catholictavistock                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Priest in Charge: 
Fr. John Greatbatch 
john.greatbatch@ 
plymouthdiocese.org.uk  

Telephone: 
01822 612645 
07799078164 

Tavistock Parish is part of the Plymouth R.C.Diocese: Charity No. 213227 

EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR  (Year B)    
 Sunday 2nd August  2015  

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Sunday 2nd Aug  9.15am The Parish 

  5.30pm. St. Austell  (The Ordinariate Mission) 

Monday 3rd Aug  7.00pm Ferial  

Tuesday 4th Aug 10.00am St. John Mary Vianney 

Wednesday 5th Aug           7.00pm St. Austell               

Thursday 6th Aug              NO MASS 

Saturday 8th Aug 10.00am St. Dominic 

Sunday 9th Aug  9.15am Nineteenth Sunday 

  5.30pm St Austell  (The Ordinariate Mission) 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Monday 6pm  -  6.45pm   

EXPOSITION (with Benediction)   

Tuesday after Mass until 11am    

ROSARY   

Saturday, after Mass (Monthly Group  -  see notices) 



WELCOME!  

We welcome all visitors to Tavistock Catholic Church. If you want to 

contribute to the upkeep of our Church and you are a UK tax payer, please 

use the blue envelopes provided in the pews. Please complete the form on 

the envelope; through your generosity we receive 25p back for every £1 

you give. Thank you for your help. 

FR. JOHN’S DIARY THIS WEEK 

Monday                         2pm    Study Group 

Wednesday                               St. Austell 

Thursday                       10.00am  - 3.00pm HMP Channings Wood 

Friday                             Day off 

 

CAFOD  CAFOD is urging all parishes in England and Wales to call on 

our Prime Minister to show leadership nationally and internationally to 

prevent climate change pushing people deeper into poverty. We’ll be 

joining the Catholics across the world, as part of the Global Catholic 

Climate Movement, in signing a global petition letter.  The petition letter 

will be presented to the world leaders shortly before the UN climate talks in 

Paris at the end of November 2015.  The petition is at the back of the 

Church, please do sign it  -  James Ronan (there are also a few copies of the 

Holy Father’s encyclical “Si Laudato” on climate change at the back of 

Church. 

OPEN DOOR  Please look at the rota at the back of Church and sign 

against a time and date when you can help to keep the Church open on a 

Saturday morning for an hour. This is so that we can fulfil our obligation to 

English Heritage for the grant they gave us and also to allow people to 

come into Church and pray.—Thank you 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY  This takes place every Sunday during Mass. 

All children who have not made their communion are very welcome. 

Anyone who would like to help please have a word with Gill. Could all 

parents please bring their children to Church before Mass begins so that 

they receive a Blessing before their liturgy and all the teaching from it. 

STUDY GROUP  The next Study Group will be on Monday, 3rd  

August, 2pm at the Presbytery 

IGNATIAN PRAYER GROUP begins again on 7th October. Further 

details on leaflets at the back of church, or speak to Liz Moles (616243) 

 

PROCLAIM 15 Building Missionary Parishes  This is an initiative 

being launched this year by the Catholic Bishops of England and Wales to 

support, enthuse and equip parish evangelism. The program began 11th 

July with national conference in Birmingham at which were 850 delegates  

representing every diocese (37 from this diocese). Conference to provide 

resources, through local reps for every parish to become equipped for 

evangelism in the community. Each parish will be asked to form an 

evangelism group (consisting of 3 members) to enthuse the project in the 

parish. Proclaim 15 is the result of Pope Francis’ document Evengelli 

Gaudium Please pray for the project and please get involved as it 

starts to take shape in our parish. 

PIGEON GUARDS  Hopefully work will commence on Monday to 

install anti-pigeon guards on the entrance side of the tower. 

 

COLLECTIONS.  26th July  2015:                                                          

Cash Collections                                                         £199.91                                 

Gift Aid Donations                                                     £210.00                                                                                    

(This figure does not include `one off donations”.) 

Total this week:                                                         £409.91             

Budgeted weekly figure:                                           £580.76  

“Day for Life”                                                            £145.76 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 

CORNWALL ORDINARIATE MISSION 

ORDINARIATE FESTIVAL   -  Friday & Saturday 18th & 19th 

September at Westminster Cathedral & Hall. Our group was well  

represented last year. Those wishing to attend, please let Fr. John know. 

STUDY GROUP Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 12th August  

2pm at Linda’s 

SPONSORED SWIM Congratulations to Jackie Foster who has  

completed a mile sponsored swim at the Polkyth Leisure Centre in aid of 

“Bibles for Schools”, a project run by Churches Together in St. Austell to 

provide each child in the reception year with a Bible. 


